
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 2024 
     It’s great to see everyone back in the gym.  We hope you have lots of fun.  

APRIL HOLIDAY 
ACTIVITIES 

We will be running 
activities in the holidays. 
Days and times will be 

available in week 6 and are 
determined by coach 

availability.  
 

PARTIES : we run parties 
on Saturday afternoon. 
Please see our website for 
information. 
. 
 
 

UNIFORM REMINDERS :  
No skorts or skirts. Hair MUST BE tied up. Jewellery and 
watches must be removed. This is for participant and coach 
safety.  
 

REGISTRATIONS FOR 2024 – thankyou to everyone 
who read their emails and remembered to send through 
registration forms first. We really appreciate you taking 
the extra time to follow email instructions. Registration 
forms must be completed every year.  
 

CHILD SAFE STANDARDS – in line with the Child Safe 
Standards and changing legislation, we have had to 

update many of our policies and procedures. Our Child 
Safe Policy is available on our website. We are also 
currently reviewing all our policies and procedures.  

All committee members and coaches 18 years and over 
must have a Working with Children Check and also 

complete some education.  
PHOTOGRAPHY – is not 
allowed in any class at any time 
unless authorised by the head 
coach.  

TRACKSUITS : tracksuit orders 
need to be submitted before the 
end of term. Order forms are 
available at the front sign in 
table. 
 

SALE TABLE 
Thanks to everyone who 
supported our sale table in 2023. 
The proceeds helped us pay for a 
new shed at the side of the 
building to store some of our 
equipment.  
The sale table has now resumed 

for 2024. Item donations are 

welcome.  
NOTE : the sale table is cash 
only.  

WORKSHOPS. We are running 2 workshops soon.  
Saturday 9th March – 9-9.55am – Trampoline workshop – 
Seat drops and front drops     Saturday 16th March – 9-
9.55am – Cartwheel workshop  Cost - $20. You must  
book via the website. 

PHOTOGRAPHY SESSIONS– if you would like the opportunity 
to take photos of your child in a private session please email 
enrollment@sbagc.com.au to book.  
Our first session will be on 23rd March at 12noon.  
You can pay on the day but you must book via the above email 
address. You must bring a copy of your confirmation email on 
the day. 
Bookings will close Monday 18th March 2024. 
Sessions will cost $10 for 15 minutes as we must cover the cost 
of staff.                                                                           
One family at a time will be allowed in the gym. 
NB this is a trial only and the success of this day will determine 
it’s future.                                                         
 

CLUB COMPETITION – 
Sunday 17th March – refer 
to the email for details. 
There will be a section for 
everyone. 

EASTER EGG GUESSING COMPETITION – watch our 
for our annual competition. Details will come out soon. 
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